
“We loved you so much that we were  
delighted to share with you not only the 
gospel of God but our lives as well,  
because you had become so dear to us.”    
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July 20, 2025 
 

  Welcome to our time of Worship through. . . . 
Song. . . .Prayer. . . .Communion . . . .Message   
(Please partake of communion as you are served) 

 

 Please silence your cell phones  
 

Sunday School for all ages  9:00 a.m.  
Morning Worship    10:00 a.m.  

Children’s Programming 10:00 a.m. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7/21 - August Beacon Deadline 
7/26 - Family Fun Day @ BCC 2-5pm 
7/27 - Backyard BBQ @ Kathy Brumbaugh’s 5-7pm 
7/28 - Men’s Fellowship @ La Harpe C.C. 6:30pm 
    

The July beacon is available for pick up in the  
fellowship hall. 

The Aug. beacon deadline is Monday, July 21st. 



Announcements  
Amy Mefford of Cahill Pribyl Jewelry & Gifts will be the Sisters' 
speaker for August.  She will give the history of the store as well as 
how the store got its name.  Jewelry and gifts will be on  
display for all to see.  The meeting will be held at the church on Au-
gust 6, 2025, at 6:30 P.M. All ladies of the church are  
welcome to attend. 
 
The Oaks Academy has been blessed with the enrollment of a  
number of students from devoted Christian families. And while that 
enrollment is still ongoing, they are reaching out to request your  
assistance in identifying another teacher for The Oaks Academy this 
fall. Please pick up a copy of The Oaks Academy letter in the  
Fellowship Hall (round table) for more information as well as who to 
contact.  
 
Cheryl Jackson needs a ride to a doctor appointment in Springfield. 
Her appointment is on August 29th at pm. Please let her know if you 
can help out.   
 
RSVP by today! In celebration of Ron and Pat Briscoe’s upcoming 
50th Anniversary and Ron’s 80

th
 Birthday, we are having an Open 

House! Please join us Saturday, August 9, 2025, at Ron and Pat’s 
home: 763 Creamery Hill Road, Dallas City, Illinois, from Noon - 4:00 
PM. Burgers and hot dogs will be served along with cake and drinks. 
There is a sign-up sheet in the Fellowship Hall if you could let us 
know if you will be able to attend (along with how many) by Sunday, 
July 20

th
. Please bring a lawn chair and come celebrate with Ron and 

Pat! Please do not climb on tractors that will be on display at the par-
ty. Ron & Pat are not responsible for any accidents that may occur. 

 
Prayer 

 
 

PRAY for: 
Those affected by flooding  
Adrienne Miller-stage 2 breast cancer 
Mike Brown 
Ross Wear  
John Gage-injured his neck 
David Prior-rehab is going well; can walk a little bit now;    
  pray for a full & complete recovery 
Marcia Stiller-recovery from broken ribs & punctured lung 
Mark Hitz-had surgery at Mayo; pray for his recovery 
Growth at BCC 

    Announcements  

If you are not already & would like to receive prayer and an-
nouncements via our automated phone service, please fill out 
a contact form in the fellowship hall and return it by today. You 
can opt out at any time. Questions? See Mark Nichols.  
 
The August Beacon deadline is Monday, July 21st. If you 
have anything you would like to include, please submit it by to-
morrow to Danielle@burnsidechristian.org. 
 
Our World Mission Builder friend, Paul Wilson, is involved in 
building churches in the Philippines. We would like to support 
his Vision for Mission by using the plastic cups to collect 
change inn this month & send him a check for the total to help 
build a church. Please pick up a cup & a brochure in the Fellow-
ship Hall.  
 
Join us for our July Family Fun Day on Saturday, July 26th 
from 2-5pm at BCC. We will be enjoying the old school Peter 
Pan cartoon as well as a devotional, snacks, & activities. All 
families of youth, Secret Shepherds, &/or anyone interested in 
spending time with our youth are welcome to attend. If you 
would like to provide a simple snack for this event, please sign 
up in the Fellowship Hall.   
 
Dan & Sherilyn Nichols & Mark Nichols are providing all the  
makings for a spaghetti meal that will feed four. This includes 
homemade sauce, noodles, bread, & cookies. If you are inter-
ested, please sign up in the Fellowship Hall. The deadline to 
sign up is July 27th. Pick up will be at the church. The cost is 
$20 and proceeds will go to the Multiply it Faithfully cause.  
 
The July Backyard BBQ  will take place on Sunday, July 27th 
from 5-7pm at the home of Kathy Brumbaugh (747 Walnut St. in 
Carthage). Please be sure to bring your own meat to grill, a side 
to share, & your own lawn chairs.  
 
There is a sign up sheet in the Fellowship Hall for those that 
may be interested in attending the 2026 CASA POR CRISTO  
mission trip. There will be a meeting following service on Sun-
day, September 7 for those that are interested.  
 
The Secret Shepherd sign up as well as student lamb sign 
up forms are available in the Fellowship Hall. The program will 
run throughout the entire school year. The hope is that all the 
kids K-12 will have a mentor relationship with someone in the  
congregation & someone praying over them. If you have any 
questions, please see Chelsie Bliss or Kyle Nelson.  
 
 

Welcome 
Thank you for choosing to spend your weekend with us!  We 

want you to feel welcome and comfortable.   
 
Communion is observed weekly. As communion is passed, 
please take two cups stacked inside of one another; take the 
emblems when you are ready & place the empty cups in the 
round cup holders in the pew in front of you.  
 
Offering is collected in the various wooden boxes around the 
auditorium.  You can give at your convenience.  If you are a 
visitor, please do not feel obligated to give.  We want our  
service to be our gift to you. 

 
Volunteers 

 
Serving Today 
 

Nursery:   Today     Next Week    
 Erica Carroll   Melinda Smith 
 Janie Long  Maci Smith 
        
Meditation: Wayne Caparoon      Ben Williamson  
 
Communion Servers: Kevin Youngmeyer, Dennis Schulte, 
Tyler Schulte, Eric Lenz, George Link, Jim Jefferson, Robert 
Menn, Todd Grotts 
 
Communion Preparer: Heather Mohr 
 
Food Pantry Volunteers: Mon.: Alison Housewright 

  Wed.: Laurie Green  
 
Greeters:  Larry & Diana McClintock 

   
Church Cleaners 7/21-7/26: Calvin & Jenny Quesenberry, 
Dennis & Susie Schulte, Jessica Carroll, Elleanna Mantia  

Sermon videos can be viewed on our website by  
visiting www.burnsidechristian.org.  

 
Please have information for the bulletin submitted to the 

office by 8am Thursday mornings. 


